
Are you ready to take your place in the future of food?

Silver Fern Farms is offering three Plate to Pasture 
Youth Scholarships; the financial boost to your 
studies that could help propel you on a path to a 
bright future in the global food sector.

We’re here to meet the future of our industry head on, 
but we’ll need inspired thinkers with the drive to make 
real change to get us there. We’re after motivated 
students looking ahead towards the challenges 
facing our sector and already thinking up ideas for 
how to tackle them. 

The future change-makers. Innovators. Future leaders 
and future legends. Sound like you?

If you’re inspired by the challenges of a changing 
world and driven to play a role in meeting them 
head on, we’d love to hear from you.

The Scholarship:

•	 Three awards of $5,000 
•	 Award to be used to support study towards a 

relevant qualification, anywhere in NZ
•	 All expenses paid opportunity to attend our  

Plate to Pasture Farmer’s Conference

For 18–25 year olds actively studying, this could 
be your game-changer. With a proud history of 
backing innovative thinkers, the Plate to Pasture 
Youth Scholarship is to support your studies.

Our industry is broad and diverse, and so is the  
young talent who will shape its future, so this 
Scholarship extends to a broad spectrum of study 
areas, from agribusiness or food science to marketing 
and sales, technology, sustainability... and beyond. 

Broad horizons 
to Bright future

Apply at careers.silverfernfarms.com/nz/en/careers/future-talent

2025 applications open until 25 May 2025. 


